

Section L1 (10 marks)

Listen to these six conversations and put a tick (✓) in the box which shows the correct answer to the man's question. There is one example.

A. What sport is Peter playing after school today?


☐

☐

☒

☐

B. What did Sarah cook last night?


☐

☐

☐

☐

C. What time does the post office close on Saturday?


☐

☐

☐

☐

D. What was Lara's favourite animal at the zoo?

hippo

☐

flamingo

☐

camel

☐

giraffe

☐

E. What was the weather like for Harry's holiday?


☐

☐

☐

☐

F. What did Sophie buy in the shop?


☐

☐

☐

☐

Section L2 (20 marks)

Listen to this passage and write the missing words in the spaces given.
There is one example.

Hi, my ^(example) name is Clara. I have ⁽¹⁾ _____ sisters and one brother. My brother is ⁽²⁾ _____ than me. Last month we ⁽³⁾ _____ my grandmother. She lives by the ⁽⁴⁾ _____. The first day we swam in the sea and flew our ⁽⁵⁾ _____. The next day we went to the park and played ⁽⁶⁾ _____ with some friends. On the last day we went to the cinema. We watched an ⁽⁷⁾ _____ film about a fire fighter. It was ⁽⁸⁾ _____ good. We bought popcorn and crisps because we were ⁽⁹⁾ _____. When the film finished, we travelled home on the ⁽¹⁰⁾ _____. It took three hours.

Section L3 (20 marks)

Listen to the passage about Cathy and decide if the sentences are true or false. Put a tick (✓) in the correct column. For question 5, write your answer on the line.

	True	False	
e.g.	✓		Cathy lives in London.
1.			She walks to work.
2.			She works on Saturdays.
3.			She goes running on Sunday.
4.			She gets up at 7 am on Mondays.
5.	What is Cathy's job? _____.		

Section R1 (10 marks)

Read this postcard from Nicky and answer all the questions.

Dear Sophie,

I am staying with my friend in London for one month. She has a small flat, but the city is very big and I love it here. On Saturday, we usually go to the market. I really enjoy it. There are some great clothes and some pretty jewellery. Last Saturday, I bought a bracelet and earrings.

On Sunday, we go to the park. There is a lake there with a lot of ducks. They can swim very fast! We watch the ducks and usually play football. Sometimes we have pizza for lunch.

Today, I am making a cake for my friend. Her birthday is tomorrow. I hope you are having a good holiday.

See you soon,
Nicky

Example:

Nicky is staying in London.

1. Nicky's friend has a big house.
2. Nicky likes the market.
3. On Saturday, Nicky bought some jewellery.
4. Nicky goes swimming in the lake.
5. Nicky is making a birthday cake.

True False

✓	

Section R2 (10 marks)

Read the passage and answer the questions. There is one example.

Grace lives in the countryside near the mountains. Last summer her family went on holiday. They stayed at her grandmother's house in the city. Grace had a big bedroom. She shared it with her sister. Her little brother shared another room with their parents. In the garden there were cherry and apricot trees, roses and tulips. The roses were Grace's favourite flowers in the garden. Next to her grandmother's house there was a swimming pool. It was £4 for a ticket and Rosie and her sister went there every day. One day they went to the zoo. It was £3 for children and £5 for adults. Grace liked the giraffes and the hippos. Her sister loved the monkeys best but she was scared of the camels.

Example:

When did Grace go on holiday?

- ☐ A winter ☐ B spring ☒ C summer ☐ D autumn

1. Where did Grace and her family stay?

- ☐ A the city ☐ B the countryside ☐ C the beach ☐ D the mountains

2. Grace shared her bedroom with her

- ☐ A little brother. ☐ B parents. ☐ C sister. ☐ D grandmother.

3. What did Grace like best in the garden?

- ☐ A roses ☐ B cherry trees ☐ C tulips ☐ D apricot trees

4. How much was the swimming pool?

- ☐ A £2 ☐ B £3 ☐ C £4 ☐ D £5

5. What animals were her sister's favourite?

- ☐ A giraffes ☐ B hippos ☐ C camels ☐ D monkeys

Section R3 (10 marks)

Choose the correct words and tick the box. There is one example.

Example:

They really enjoyed the film last night.

- ☐ A enjoying ☐ B enjoy ☒ C enjoyed ☐ D enjoys

1. I _____ my cousin last weekend.

- ☐ A see ☐ B saw ☐ C seeing ☐ D to see

2. Carla didn't _____ her lunch.

- ☐ A to finish ☐ B finish ☐ C finished ☐ D finishing

3. My sister is excited. Tomorrow it's _____ 16th birthday.

- ☐ A yours ☐ B him ☐ C her ☐ D them

4. I think today is _____ than yesterday.

- ☐ A colder ☐ B cold ☐ C coldest ☐ D as cold

5. This is my book. Where's _____?

- ☐ A my ☐ B their ☐ C him ☐ D yours

6. It was cold so he put _____ his jacket.

- ☐ A on ☐ B at ☐ C over ☐ D with

7. Your cousin is _____ person I know.
☐ A friendly ☐ B friendlier ☐ C friend ☐ D the friendliest
8. I can't _____ my new red bag.
☐ A find ☐ B found ☐ C finding ☐ D finds
9. Did you _____ all the sandwiches?
☐ A to make ☐ B make ☐ C made ☐ D making
10. My aunt _____ me some great books.
☐ A gave ☐ B give ☐ C giving ☐ D to give

Section R4 (10 marks)

Find the opposite word and write it in the box. There is one example.

Answer		
Example:	thick	<i>thin</i>
1.	fast	
2.	dirty	
3.	beautiful	
4.	off	thin
5.	closed	
6.	rich	
7.	begin	
8.	dark	
9.	old	
10.	up	

Section R5 (10 marks)

Read the following passage. Put the verb in brackets into the past tense OR the present tense. There is one example.

In summer, my sister usually ^(example) comes (come) to the beach with me.

The beach ⁽¹⁾ _____ (be) near our house. My sister always

⁽²⁾ _____ (swim) in the sea for hours but I usually ⁽³⁾ _____ (look)

for shells.

Last weekend, I ⁽⁴⁾ _____ (take) my best friend to the beach. We

⁽⁵⁾ _____ (sit) on the sand and ⁽⁶⁾ _____ (eat) our lunch. Then, we

⁽⁷⁾ _____ (buy) ice creams. We both ⁽⁸⁾ _____ (choose) chocolate

flavour. In the afternoon, we ⁽⁹⁾ _____ (meet) some friends. We

⁽¹⁰⁾ _____ (build) a really big sandcastle.

Section W1 (5 marks)

Write the missing word in the plural.

Example:

The butterfly was red.

The butterflies were red.

1. The class is at 9 o'clock.

The _____ are at 9 o'clock.

2. The knife is new.

The _____ are new.

3. The mouse ate the apple.

The _____ ate the apples.

4. Her tooth is hurting.

Their _____ are hurting.

5. The woman played the drums.

The _____ played the drums.

Section W2 (10 marks)

Write the questions.

Example:

Yes, I enjoyed the party.

Did you enjoy the party ?

1. I went to the theatre on Saturday.

Where ?

2. I am eating my lunch.

What ?

3. They like coffee.

Do ?

4. He can run twenty kilometres.

Can _____?

5. My brother goes to college.

Does _____?

Section W3 (10 marks)

Answer these questions. Use full sentences. There is one example.

Example:

What is your favourite subject at school?

My favourite subject is English.

1. What time do lessons usually start at your school?

--

2. How many brothers and sisters have you got?

--

3. Who is your best friend?

--

4. What did you do last weekend?

--

5. When is your birthday?

--

Section W4 (5 marks)

Write five sentences about My favourite animal.

1.

--

2.

--

3.

--

4.

--

5.

--

Section W5 (10 marks)

What can you see in the picture? Write five sentences.
Use the words below. There is one example.



The boy
The man
~~The cat~~
The baby
The girl
The old woman

carry
~~watch~~
buy
drink
read
eat

Example:

The cat is watching the mouse.

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____

Section W6 (10 marks)

Fill in the form.

WIN A TV	
First name:	
Surname:	
Date of Birth:	
Address:	
What is your favourite TV programme?	
When do you watch TV?	
Who do you watch TV with?	